
 

 

  
 
 

MEMO 
 
To: Thuy Nguyen, President 
 
Cc:  Revenue & Resources Committee 
 Equity & Education Committee 
 Advisory Council 
 
Fr:  Community & Communication Committee 
 
Date:  April 23, 2020 
 

Re: Reccomendation for External Evaluator for Governance Assessment 

 
 
In response to the discussion about assessment of governance, Community & Communication 
Committee recommends: 
 
An external evaluator be contracted with to assist with its evaluation of the new shared governance model.  
The goal of this project is to provide Foothill College with a comprehensive summative evaluation of how 
effectively their new governance model efficiently “provides an opportunity for faculty, staff, and students to 
express their opinions and provide feedback to the college president on college planning, allocation of 
resources, and the evaluation of institutional effectiveness.”   
 
With the assistance of the institutional research department of Foothill College, C&C recommends contracting 
with Dr. Kristen Fong for this work. 
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